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Greetings from DON! 

Greetings from Oran Park House! We are 

pleased to present you with our newsletter, 

which summarizes what we have been doing 

these last three months.  

We would like to welcome our new residents, 

families and staffs who have joined us recently 

in last 3 months. I would like to thank you for 

entrusting the care of yourself/your loved ones 

with our team.  

We have an open-door policy. Please feel free to 

see our team if you have any concerns or would 

like to have a chat. You can always complete the 

feedback and suggestion form that is available in 

reception, banksia activity room or level 2 

nursing station. You can email the form to DON 

or use our feedback scanner code from one of 

your mobile devices to log any complaint, 

feedback, suggestions, or compliments. 

To organise any care planning case consultation 

please reach out to RN or clinical team on 02 

4705 2100 and the team can book a time to 

organise care planning case consultation with 

you.  

Reminder to families: All our Visitation is in 

accordance with NSW Health Covid 19 

visitation Guidelines. DON will continue to 

email you on visitation Guidelines.  

As Gastro and risk of COVID 19 and Flu 

continues we request families to be safe and take 

precautions to keep our residents safe. Please do 

not visit facility if you are sick. We also highly 

encourage you to wash/alcohol rub your hand 

before and after visits.  

We would also like to extend our sincere 

appreciation and gratitude to all our residents, 

families, and staff for their ongoing support.  

  

Activity Highlights  

Activity 1 

Bus Trip  

Our residents find joy in embarking on bus trips, 

relishing scenic views and shared moments. 

These outing provides a change of pace, 

fostering social connection and sense of 

adventure, enhancing their overall wellbeing 

within the facility.  
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Activity 2 

Christmas in July Celebration. 

Our residents celebrated Christmas in July with 

enthusiasm, greeted by Santa and his cheerful 

elf. They enjoyed special entertainment, 

relishing the festive atmosphere. A delightful 

Christmas Lunch brought smiles. Here are some 

of the photos that shows great celebrations and 

happy faces of our lovely residents.  
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Resident Barbeque Day   

Barbeque Day is one of our great activities that 

residents always look forward to attend. Here are 

some glimpses of residents having fun at 

facilities BBQs day, enjoying yummy grilled 

food outdoors. Happy conversations and 

togetherness make the day special, bringing 

smiles and sense of community.  
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Pampering.  

Our lovely ladies enjoying Pampering 

session.  

 

 

 

 

Anne Duncan  

Oran Park House is amazing. It has this 

wonderful, homely atmosphere that instantly 

makes you feel comfortable. The staff members 

are exceptional. Their commitment to their work 

is evident in how they consistently give their 

best. I have had the pleasure of witnessing their 

dedication firsthand, and I couldn’t be happier. 

There’s truly nothing to complain about. Every 

aspect of the facility seems perfectly aligned to 

create a welcoming and efficient environment. 

Its place where I feel genuinely content and well 

taken care of.  

Different Activities: 

Flower arranging lets the residents create 

beautiful displays, connecting with nature’s 

beauty. Resident engaged in Jigsaw Puzzle, 

piecing together images that sparked their 

curiosity. Both activities provide relaxation and a 

sense of accomplishment.   

Flower Arranging: 

 

 

 

Jigsaw Puzzle: 
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Nelly playing piano: 

 

Country of the Month Mexico 

 In May, we were all about Mexico! Residents 

had a blast with Mexican food like Tacos and 

Churros. They were singing and dancing in 

Mexican songs, had a great time. We had a 

group discussion about Mexico and its cultures, 

sharing ideas. They made Mexican buntings 

inspired by the country to decorate the activity 

room.   

 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

• 1St September- Fathers Day Celebration.  

• 14th September- R U OK DAY 

Celebration.  

• 6th  October- Oktoberfest Celebration.  
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• 6th October- World Smile Day  

• 27th October- Grandparents Day 

Celebration.  

• 7th November- Melbourne Cup Day  

• 11th November- Remembrance Day  

 

 

Aged Care employee Day 

Celebration: 

We celebrated aged care employee day 

on 7th August 2023, and to thank staff 

Management team organized special 

BBQ party on Friday 11th August 2023 

which was also joined by Thompson 

Proprietor Mr Doug Thompson and CEO 

Mak. B. Mr Doug Thompson, CEO Mak. 

B and DON Sumi. P extended sincere 

gratitude and acknowledgement thanking 

all OPH staff for their outstanding hard 

work and dedication towards resident’s 

care and wellbeing and constant 

commitment.  

 

 


